ltem 7.3.1

From: Office, Clerks

To: Perusse, David

Subject: FW: [External Email] request to present to police commissioners
Date: Friday, May 24, 2019 9:28:59 AM

Hard copy to follow

From: oanne [

Sent: May-24-19 9:21 AM
To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>

Cc: nancy hunter_; Smith, Lindell <smithli@halifax.ca>

Subject: [External Email] request to present to police commissioners

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

To: Office of the Municipal Clerk
Re: Presentation to the Board of Police Commissioners
Good morning,

The Coalition to Ban Street Checks is requesting approval to present at the next Board of
Police Commissioners meeting. We are in the process of collecting signatures on a petition to
ban street checks that we will be delivering to the provincial legislature when they sit in the
fall.

Because the subject of street checks has been high on the agenda of the Board, we want to let
the commissioners know how many signatures we've already collected in a very short period
of time and what people on the street are saying as we talk to them. We want the opportunity
to explain to the commissioners why the vast majority of those people want street checks
banned and why we support the commissioners in using whatever legislative powers they have
to do just that.

Thank you. We look forward to hearing back from you.
Joanne Bealy

Nancy Hunter
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